
 
Dear Madam Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Senate Assessment and 
Taxation Committee, 
 
I fully support SCR 1610 and urge you to do the same. 
 
 
Property taxes in Miami County Kansas have gotten totally out of control!   Mine has 
went up - $50,000 last year and another $60,000 this year!  They have my 1973 
double-wide on 7 acres valued at $279,000!!  I wish they would write me a check! 
The roads by my house are horrendous – potholes very little gravel.  This whole 
county needs looked at – as for where they are spending all this money they 
extorting from the land and home owners of the county!!   
 
Limiting tax increases to 3% per year should be plenty.  They need to make this 
retroactive at least for the last two years at least! 
 
I urge your support for SCR 1610. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Ann McMechan 
Osawatomie, KS  66064 
 
Senate District #12 


